
  

 
 

 

 
 
June 5th, 2008 
 
Lisa Millheiser 
Atlantic Doors & Hardware 
4601 10th Avenue North 
Lake Worth, FL 33463 
 
Re: Quality Hollow Metal Doors & Frame and Finish Hardware 

 
 

Dear Lisa: 
 
On behalf of IBEX Construction, I would like to acknowledge and commend Atlantic Doors & Hardware’s 
commitment to furnishing top quality hollow metal doors & frames and finish hardware products for our 
projects.  Please convey to the staff of Atlantic Doors & Hardware our appreciation for their dedication and 
hard work in providing the highest quality products in a timely fashion.  The project management and 
production teams at Atlantic Doors & Hardware demonstrate an exceptional ability to plan and coordinate 
multiple projects simultaneously for our organization.   
 
IBEX will continue to look towards Atlantic Doors & Hardware as a vendor in fulfilling our hollow metal door 
and finish hardware needs.  We look forward to continuing the long standing relationship between our two 
organizations. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
IBEX CONSTRUCTION LLC 

 
Danny Arner 
Project Manager 


